C. Camp Kilpatrick (Councilmember Farrer)

Recommended Action: At the request of Councilmember Farrer, authorize the Mayor to
send a letter to the Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors (BOS) in opposition to its
plan to relocate secure track juvenile offenders, youth found to have committed serious
offenses, from Barry J Nidorf Juvenile Hall to Camp Kilpatrick in Malibu.

Staff Contact: Interim City Manager McClary, 456-2489, ext. 226



